
Subject: Feedback on Recent Tutoring 

Experience 

Dear [Tutor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding my recent 

tutoring sessions with you. Unfortunately, I found the experience to be unsatisfactory for the 

following reasons: 

• Lack of Preparedness: The sessions seemed unstructured, and I felt that there was a lack 

of preparation. 

• Communication Issues: I experienced difficulty in understanding some of the 

explanations provided. 

• Missed Objectives: The learning objectives we discussed were not addressed during the 

sessions. 

I believe constructive feedback is essential for improvement, and I genuinely appreciate your 

efforts. I hope we can address these issues together to enhance my learning experience. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


